From: Tisdale, Matthew
Sent: 5/7/2012 3:03:02 PM

To:  |Redacted Dahlgren,
Joan (joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
Dowdell, Jennifer (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKDS5)

Bcec:
Subject: RE: Follow-up on mtng request submitted 4/27/12 to meet w/ Comr Florio - Re:
NEM PD
Sally,

'm tentatively scheduled to meet with PG&E on this topic on Wednesday. We'll get back to you after
that if we need a seperate meeting with Commissioner Florio.

Thanks!

Matthew

From: Redacted ‘

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 2:36 PM

To: Dahligren, Joan

Cc: Tisdale, Matthew

Subject: Follow-up on mtng request submitted 4/27/12 to meet w/ Comr Florio - Re: NEM PD

Hi Joan,

On behalf of Brian Cherry, just following up on the request to meet with Comr Florio to
discuss the NEM PD.

Thank you.

‘ Redacted ‘

Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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